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HURLBURT SPOUSES’ CLUB
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Is this scholarship only for officers’ dependents?
No, it is open to dependents of all ranks at Hurlburt Field.

Do you have to live in the Hurlburt Field area to apply?
Not necessarily; the active duty sponsor must be assigned to perform active duty at Hurlburt Field.

My sponsor is in the Army, Navy, Marines, or Coast Guard. Am | eligible to apply?
Yes, this scholarship is open to any military personnel assigned to Hurlburt Field.

My spouse works as a civilian on an Air Force Base. Can | apply?
No, you are not a military dependent.

My sponsor served in the USAF for 7 years and got out. Am | eligible?
No. Your spouse is a proud USAF veteran, but you are no longer considered a dependent.

If I’ve previously won for another spouse club (eg: Eglin SC, AFSOC Washington DC) can I apply
and win for the Hurlburt Spouses’ Club?
Yes, you can, but not in the same year.

If I’ve previously won a scholarship from the Hurlburt Spouses’ Club, can I apply again?
Yes.

Can | apply for several different spouse club scholarships in the same year?
Absolutely. Although our rules state that you may only win one spouse club scholarship. If you win for two
clubs in the same year, you will have to accept one and decline the other.

Can the check be written out to any other person/agency/landlord?
No, the check will only be written to the selected institution.

Will you let me know when my application arrives?
You will receive an email confirmation/receipt of your submission.

How do you notify the applications?
Applicants will be notified by email in mid-April.

We are a dual military active duty family. Can my spouse apply?
No, only non-military spouses may apply.

I’m a spouse and a college student, which application do I use?
College applications are for dependent children who are in college. Spouses are invited to fill out the
spouse application form.

I will be attending a technical certification program. Am | eligible?
Yes. Applicants attending any accredited institution is invited to complete an application.

When will the ceremony be held for the scholarship recipients?
Sunday, May 3, 2020. Additional information will be sent to the recipients closer to the ceremony date.



